E-mail: adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk Website: www.manorjunior.com



Fernhill Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 9DX Telephone: 01252 544072

AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay

8th September 2025

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers

Year 4 have already begun learning about their topic this term, 'The Circle of Life'.

We are really excited to let you know that Animal Club will be visiting Year 4 on Tuesday 30th September, bringing a range of different animals into school for the children to get to know during the day. The animals that we will encounter are yet to be confirmed, but are likely to include various reptiles, insects and small mammals.

The children will learn more about the food chains and life cycles of the creatures, linked to their science curriculum, as well as having the opportunity to practise what they have been learning in art by sketching real animals.

This is sure to be a very exciting day for the children and give them an experience that they will never forget.

We are asking for a voluntary donation for this experience of £8.85 per child to ensure that this visit can go ahead. *If contributions are not forthcoming unfortunately, the visit will be cancelled.* Please pay for this online via SCOPAY under the trips and events section by Friday 26th September 2025.

If we have already gained permission for your child to handle animals in school, we will not contact you separately, but if there are any allergies or concerns that you would like to make us and Animal Club aware of, please email h.james@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk

If you have not yet given permission for your child to handle animals in school, we will be in touch in due course to discuss this with you, so that we can ensure that this experience is as inclusive as possible.

Kind regards

Mrs Harriet James Deputy Headteacher